Dear Community Partners,
 
Jeremiah Program’s Empowerment course “Embracing Your Power: Choosing to Change” will begin on Tuesday, September 3, 2019.  The course focuses on changing your life through self-awareness and increased personal and emotional competencies and is mandatory for all women who wish to be considered for acceptance into Jeremiah Program.
 
Applications will be accepted through Wednesday, July 31.  ALL applicants for this candidate pool must be enrolled and attending either a post-secondary college or a school to work certificate program by August 2019.
 
The benefits of Jeremiah Program are tremendous for single mothers who are obtaining a post-secondary education including: 
1. Safe and secure affordable housing in East Austin
1. Subsidized high quality onsite Child Development Center
1. Empowerment training and Life Skills classes
1. Onsite support and Family Coaching 
Applicant Criteria  
 
1.      Single mothers who are at least 18 years of age  
2.      Must be legally allowed to go to school and be able to work in the United States
3.      Meet income requirements (30% MFI or lower)
4.      Hold High School diploma or GED  
5.      Attending a SACS accredited post-secondary education program or school to work certificate program by August 2019
6.      Have child(ren) 4 years of age or younger at time of application  
7.      All applicants are subject to a criminal background check, income verification and urinalysis
 
Please feel free to contact Marla Miller directly at 512-770-9041 or mmiller@jeremiahprogram.org if you think you have women who meet our criteria, or you can request that they apply online at: https://jeremiahprogram.org/austin

Best, 

Marla Miller
Admissions Coordinator
 
O 512-770-9041
1200 Paul Teresa Saldaña Street, Austin, TX 78702
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